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PE is every Wednesday. PE uniform is a green top and                          
hoody, black shorts or joggers and black school pumps                                     
or trainers. 
 

 

Please take out earrings before school. Children are                            
also not allowed to wear any jewellery. 
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We are learning… 
 

Family Challenge 

PE Day 

Reading Books 
Reading is one of our key priorities at Field View. Your child will 
regularly read to staff within school and we will also send out an age 
appropriate book for you to read with them at home.  
Children have a daily phonics lesson, where they learn a new sound. 
During phonics lessons, children focus on a book  
within their group. When children start a new book,  
they will bring a copy of the book home with them.  
Please read this as often as possible and bring it back 
on a Friday so that we can replace it with the next  
book. 
 

Dates for your diary 
27th February 2023 – Children return to school. 
13th March 2023 – Science week. 
27th March 2023 – Class photo.  
28th and 29th March 2023 – Parents evening. 
31st March 2023 – Children break up for half term.  

Maths: This half term, we will be continuing our work on vertical addition and 

subtraction. We will also be focusing on using jottings and times tables to solve 

division math stories. Then, we will apply these skills to word problems and other 

reasoning skills.   

  

Writing: In their writing lessons this half term, children will be focusing on 

developing their writing skills within various genres. These include an alternative 

ending, character description, biography and more. Each week, children will be 

taught writing skills that provide equitable challenge. These can subsequently be 

used within their independent writing. In Year 2, there is a large focus on 

coherence, drawing upon wider vocabulary, punctuating correctly and developing 

logical sentence structures.  

 

Science: This topic brings together the study of living things, habitats and growing 

plants. It is strongly focused on outdoor learning and investigations. All lessons will 

be underpinned by ‘working scientifically’ opportunities – allowing our pupils to 

make real-life links to careers and bring the curriculum alive.  

 

History: Children will be learning about seaside holidays in the 1950s. Within this, 

we will improve our historical skills by comparing how things have changed. 

 

RE: Children will continue to develop their understanding of texts of Christianity and 

Islam: The Bible and The Qur’an; children will discover why these books matter 

most, in the religions they are learning about. 

 

DT: This half term, children will creating a moving vehicle by researching and 

evaluating a range of vehicles that they have seen. They will learn about wheels, 

chassis and axels in order to help them build their own.  

 

PSHE: We are going to focus on healthy eating and how it helps our bodies. We will 

even be following a healthy recipe to make a yummy healthy snack!  

• Create a poster on the benefits of eating 
healthily. 

• Investigate a range of vehicles and maybe 
have a go at making one at home. 

• Create a leaflet on seaside holidays.  
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